
Hoover 
Happenings

Week of 3/17/24 



Ms. Williams 
This week we made a special treat for St. Patrick's day. We 

enjoyed making and eating the jello rainbow treat. 



Mrs. Wohlfeill
This week, we tried to catch 
that pesky leprechaun by 
using a STEM project to help 
make traps!  The students had 
to work in groups to discuss, 
design, and build a trap to 
catch a leprechaun!  We had 
so many amazing trap! 
Unfortunately, we weren’t 
able to catch it but it did make 
a mess in our classroom and 
left us gold chocolate coins!



Mrs. Gorski
Featured below are some examples of some spectacular  
sentence writing.



Mrs. Becker & Mrs. Hughes
We had the pleasure of 

having several guest 
readers this week!  They 

brought along their 
favorite books to share 

with our classes.

Ms. Hamme 
(Mrs. Hughes’ 
mom) 

Aunt 
Pam 
(Mrs. 

Yager’s 
aunt)

State 
Rep, Mike 
McFall 
(Hazel 
Park 
Resident)



Mrs. Yager
This week we enjoyed our energy 
safety presentation given by DTE!



Mrs. Beller
 Working together this week as we learned 
about physical and personality traits of 
characters.  After listening to the book  Lilly’s 
Purple Plastic Purse we enjoyed working in 
groups to discuss the two characters Lilly and 
Mr. Slinger.

We also had a safety presentation 
from DTE.



Ms. Culver
We had a fun week of assemblies.   DTE 
“enlightened” us with a presentation 
on being safe around downed power 
lines.  The whole school  also gathered 
to celebrate March Is Reading Month.  
Congratulations to Yahya and Parker - 
they came really close to guessing the 
actual number of chocolate  gold coins 
in the jar!



Mrs. Suder
We had a very busy week. We participated with a DTE 
demonstration, had two guest readers, enjoyed an assembly to 
see who guessed the right amount of gold coins a the jar, and 
finished the week with a movie at the high school. 



Mr. O
This week in Mr. O’s class we continued learn about multiplication 
and using arrays to make single digit multiplication sentences. We 
also continued to practice our reading with group reading, read 
alouds and our reading circle.



Ms. Johnson
DTE gave a “shocking” presentation about power safety! 

Winners for the March 
candy coin jar count 
contest! 



Mrs. Houston
This was an exciting week with St.Patrick’s day shenanigans, a 
presentation from DTE and our “guess how many chocolate coins” 
assembly.  



Mr. LeMere
We had a wonderful assembly put together by out partners 
in education team (P.I.E) and had a few lucky winners in 
our class too. We made a lot of progress On our adventure 
stories and enjoyed some lovely Michigan weather.



Mrs. Gaedcke
We had a great time at the Lucky Guess 

Assembly on St. Patrick’s Day!  We even had 
some lucky winners in our class!


